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Good morning Organisation Sunshine Coast Association of Residents (OSCAR) 

 The Queensland Parliament’s State Development and Regional Industries Committee invites OSCAR to speak 
at a public hearing on Tuesday 31 January 2023.  

 The hearing is for the committee’s inquiry into the Local Government Electoral and Other Legislation 
(Expenditure Caps) Amendment Bill 2022.  

 Response requested: Please reply by completing this RSVP Snapform by 12:00pm on Friday 27 January 
2023 with the names and titles of witnesses and any other requirements as needed. 

 Location: The public hearing will be held in Committee Room 3, Level 6 of the Parliamentary Annexe, Alice 
Street, Brisbane. 

 Approx. Time: The hearing will run from 10:30am to 2:15pm AEST. The attached program contains your 
scheduled speaking time. 

 Additional information: Please refer to the Guide to appearing as a witness at a committee 
hearing and ensure you or your representatives are made aware of the guide.  

 Opening statement: Witnesses are invited to provide a short opening statement of no longer 
than 2-3 minutes. This provides you with an opportunity to highlight the key points from your 
submission. The committee will then move to questions and answers. 

 Attending the hearing: Please arrive at the reception of the Parliamentary Annexe on Alice 
Street and allow around 15 minutes to clear security. Visitors are required to show government-
issued photo identity documentation to security upon arrival. Once you have cleared security, 
please advise the attendants at reception that you are attending as a witness of the committee. 
You will then be directed to the hearing room.  

 Videoconference: If you would like to attend via teleconference or videoconference, please 
advise the secretariat and we will make arrangements and provide details. 

 Hansard and broadcast: The hearing will be transcribed by Parliamentary reporters and the final 
transcript will be published on the committee’s website. The hearing will also be broadcast live on 
the Parliament’s website. 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat on 3553 6662 or by return email. 

 Kind regards 

Bryn M Smith 
Assistant Committee Secretary 
State Development and Regional Industries Committee 


